

Received this from my tenants. I am confused now - did they drop the last application ie. for the rear extension or is this in addition to the rear extension? In any case I am not keen on having an outbuilding overlooking the rear of our property!

Birgit

Begin forwarded message:

Camden Regeneration and Planning Development and Planning London Borsugh of Cambert Judd Street London WC1H 9JE

planning@camden.gov.uk www.camden.gov.ukdplanning

97 Tomiano Avenue London NW5 2RX

Owner/Occupier

Flat 1

Application Ref: 2016/5052/P Please ask for: Darlene Dike Telephone: 020 7974 1029

29 September 2016

Dear Sir/Madam

## PLANNING APPLICATION CONSULTATION

We have received a planning application for work to the property or site listed below. I am inviting you to comment on the application so that your views can be taken into account before the application is decided. 2

Address:

95 Torriano Avenue Flat A

NW5 2RX London

Erection of rear outbuilding following excavation to rear garden area. The Proposed Work:

whether you support the application or not. You can see the application details and comment you them using our website <a href="https://www.camden.gov.uk/planningcomments">www.camden.gov.uk/planningcomments</a>. Or if you prefer you can send your letter by post using the address at the top of this page. You can comment for or against an application or simply raise an issue without saying The webpage also gives advice about which types of comment we can take into account. The formal consultation period for the application is 21 days from the date of this letter but The formal constituence of the first time if we have not already made a final decision on the application. We publish all comments received about planning applications on our website but we will not publish your email address, signature or telephone number. We want Sent from my iPhone